
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/6/2014 10:51:13 AM 
To: Mattias, Cathy G. (cathy.mattias@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Lunch with Redacted 7 

Do you have Redacted s email? Shouldn't we invite her too? 

From: Mattias, Cathy G. [mailto:cathy.mattias@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 10:50 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Lunch with Redacted 

Hi Laura, 

Happy New Year to you! I just returned to the office today, hence the delay in my response. 
Feb 28 sounds good to me - it will be nice to see gang again. I saw Rosemary at Stan Hulett's 
funeral. She looks amazing. Please keep me posted. 

Things are going pretty well -1 just have to get back in the groove after two weeks off.... 

Talk to you soon, 

Cathy 

From: Doll, Laura fm3iltoiLRDD@pqe.com1 

SB GT&S 0269473 

mailto:cathy.mattias@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:cathy.mattias@cpuc.ca.gov


Sent: Friday, January 03, 2014 12:29 PM 
To: Mattias, Cathy 
Subject: Lunch with Redacted 

Hi Cathy! 

Happy new year. 

Erik J and I were just talking (it is quiet enoug 
it would be fun to have a gathering of the Red 

i at work this week to do that!) and we thought 
fan club. 

Tentatively thinking about lunch on Friday, February 28 at Perbacco on California so that 
Rosemary could take the ferry over and walk to the restaurant. 

Could you attend? 

Thinking about you, Redacted and Erik and me. 

I never see you and miss you. 

Hope things are generally well. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

SB GT&S 0269474 



mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , , 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/ 
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